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a Police Department
City Hall

FERNAND DUFRESNE,
Director

E. H. GOBEIL,
Ass’t.-Director - Administration

C. BARNES,
Montreal, August 4th, 1933Ass’t.-Director ~ Discipline

Sir Arthur W# Currie, G.C.M.G 
Principal and Vice-Chancelor, 
McGill University,
MONTREAL.-

K.C.B.• »

Dear Sir,

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your 
letter of the 28th ultimo with reference to the house 
at No. 3454 University Street.

This house was kept under observation and 
up to now we have no definite proof that it is a 
disorderly house.
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Should we secure more definite informations 

about thecharacter of this house, we will communicate with 
you. /—> U ^

ry truly,Yo'
#

-DIRECTORAS:
ehg/rl TMENTMONTRE A:

/ s

.

1
:i

V'-.y v;-,-';


